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WILSON

LIQUID TREE AND SHRUB SPRAY

SYSTEMIC INSECTICIDE-MITICIDE

Kills most insects on ornamental trees, shrubs and flowers.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 10964 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Carbaryl 5%
Dicofol 2% 

Oxydemeton-Methyl 5%

DANGER     POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

1L

INSECTICIDE

NU-GRO IP INC.
P.O. BOX 1148

WOODSTOCK, ONTARIO
CANADA, N4S 8P6

FOR USE ON:  Roses, Azaleas, Camellias, Lilac, Birch, Box Elder,
Dogwood, Juniper, Linden, Mountain Ash, Pine, Privet, Spruce,
Taxus (Yew), Willow and many more.

CONTROLS:  Aphids, Armyworms, Boxelder Bug, Caterpillars,
Cucumber Beetles, Earwigs, Elm Leaf Beetle, Flea Beetles,
Grasshoppers, Leafhoppers, Leafminers, Leafrollers, Meadow
Spittlebug, Mealybugs, Plant Bugs, Psyllids, Rose Chafer, Rust
Mites, Sawfly Larvae, Scale Insects (Crawlers), Spider Mites,
Thrips (Exposed), Whitefly and Woolly Aphids.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Mix 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) of Wilson's
Liquid Tree and Shrub Spray in 2 litres of water.  Spray
thoroughly to wet both sides of foliage.  Repeat as necessary
when insects reappear, or at 2 week intervals.  Do not use on



Chrysanthemums, Ivy, Fruit or Vegetables.  May injure other
vines.  Do not use when temperature is over 27'C.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Do not breathe
spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after use and before eating and
smoking.  Wash contaminated clothing before reuse.  Poisonous to
Bees, Fish, and Wildlife, avoid spraying blossoms and keep away
from ponds and streams.  Do not use inside buildings.

FIRST AID:  Product contains petroleum distillate.  If swallowed,
DO NOT induce vomiting.  Seek medical attention at once.  If on
skin, wash with soap and warm water.  If in eyes, flush with
plenty of clean water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Product contains carbaryl and
oxydemeton-methyl which are cholinesterase inhibitors.  Atropine
is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of empty
container in garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


